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TOWN OF STANFORD
MASTER PLAN COMMITTEE

OCTOBER 19, 2010

PRESENT:

Carol Hanlon, Chair

Gary Lovett 

John Royall

Conrad Levenson

Thomas Angell 

Robert R. Butts

ABSENT: Jan Weido, Spence Hall, Steve Gotovich

Carol Hanlon called the meeting to order at 7:35pm.

Privilege of the Floor: No comments made.

Approval of the minutes from October 5, 2010: Mr. Lovett moved to approve as written. Mr. Levenson seconded. All in favor: Ms. Hanlon, Mr. Lovett, Mr. Butts, Mr. Royall, Mr. Levenson. Abstained: Mr. Angell. Motion carried.

UNFINISHED BUSINESS: 
1. Master Plan Consultant-

Ms. Hanlon announced that the Town Board approved the Committee recommendation of Saccardi & Schiff, Inc. as Master Plan Committee consultant. She noted that the Board was not in full agreement regarding contingency funds, but they have agreed to move ahead with contract negotiations. 

2. Budget 2011 Presentation-

Ms. Hanlon explained that she and Mr. Butts presented the budget request for 2011 to the Town Board. She noted that the Board may not approve funds for training and paper supplies, and is undecided on contingency funds. The Committee discussed the connection between the RPG Village Center project and the previous Codes Committee and reviewed the plans that were approved by the Planning Board on July 27, 2010. 

3. Secretary’s Computer-

Ms. Hanlon noted that, as requested by both the Planning Board and Master Plan Committee, the Town Board approved the purchase of a new computer for Ms. Turck. The Town should have a computer consultant chosen in November, at which time Ms. Turck will be able to transfer data from her old computer.
4. Other-

Town Website: No update.

Town Walk: Set for 9am Friday October 29. Walking maps were prepared by Mr. Hall and distributed to Committee. 

NEW BUSINESS: 
1. Mission Statement and Master Plan Chapters-

Mr. Lovett reviewed the work outline in the Saccardi & Schiff, Inc. proposal, Section III Page 3. The Committee discussed the desire to include the work plan in the contract, but to maintain flexibility. 

2. The Committee will meet on the 9th and 23rd in November to avoid meeting on Election Day.

3. Mr. Lovett moved to adjourn the meeting at 9:30pm.  Mr. Levenson   seconded.  All in favor: Unanimous.  Motion carried.
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